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HOW TO ENTER MEETS
 
The meet entry process typically begins online at www.flyingdolphinsswimteam.com. Each Flying Dolphins should be provided with a user-name and password to access their personal account. Once logged into the website, simply click on the EVENTS tab, select the meet, click ATTEND THIS EVENT, and select the desired events if it gives you that option. 
 
The coaching staff will designate a meet sign-up deadline. We ask that ALL SWIMMERS and PARENTS abide by this deadline. The deadline is established to provide the coaches an opportunity to review the meet entry for any mistakes or potential changes.
 
THE COACHING STAFF RESERVES THE RIGHT, AT ALL TIMES, TO ALTER ANY SWIMMER’S MEET ENTRY. Coaches who do alter an entry will do their best to contact the swimmer or the swimmer’s parents and explain why the alteration was made. The coaching staff is best equipped to understand the competitive needs of the athletes and will make all decisions based off what the coaches believe is in the athlete’s best interests. Some competitions will have qualifying times which an athlete either must achieve in order to participate. Other competitions may require that athletes have NOT achieved certain times in order to participate. The meet entry program that parents will use will typically filter out any events in which an athlete is not qualified to participate, making it more user-friendly and easier for parents and swimmers to navigate.
Certain championship meets require that the coaching staff utilize USA Swimming’s Online Meet Entry system. In these instances it will be solely up to the coaching staff to enter athletes. 
If you have any questions about whether to enter a meet, or which events in which you have been entered, always confer with your coach.
Occasionally, a swimmer will forget to enter a meet in which they should participate. If space is available and the meet director is willing, a late entry may be permitted, but there are no guarantees. 
It is the swimmer’s responsibility to check all meet information and the team entry form to make sure no mistakes are made. The team entry will be posted prior to the meet. In the event of a mistake, please confer with your coach as soon as possible so that the appropriate change(s) can  
